October 16
1991

Bill Nittler

Box 824

Mancos, CO 81328 1

Dear Bill:

e are pleased to provide verification of your reception of KCTR-AM, 970 Khz,

on the evening of October 9, 1991. Your reported script was accurate and

easy to verify.

Thanks for writing. The best to you from the whole staff of KCTR here in

Billings!

Sincerely,

SXwl

)

Randall Rocks
Technical Director
KCTR
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